Notice of Change/Withdrawal

DEPARTMENT OF JUVENILE JUSTICE
Residential Services
RULE NO: RULE TITLE
63E-2.023: Quarterly Inspection and Evaluation Standards

NOTICE OF WITHDRAWAL

Notice is hereby given that the above rule, as noticed in Vol.32,No.12, March 24, 2006 issue of the Florida Administrative Weekly has been withdrawn. The person to be contacted regarding the proposed rule is: Clyde Benedix, Policy Development Officer, Department of Juvenile Justice, Office of Special Operations & Projects, 2737 Centerview Drive, Ste. 312, Tallahassee, FL 32399-3100.
